

## Sharing good news – wow moments

Dear Parents and Carers.

As part of our curriculum in the Early Years we like to encourage parental participation. This takes many forms, including reading at home, learning sight words, practising sounds and letter formation. We also invite parents and carers in for activity visits at different times. In addition to this we welcome information from home. We call these our **wow** moments. If there is anything at home that you notice or think 'wow', we would love to hear about it. We have special paper to record these on. They will be displayed in class and the good news shared. The 'wow' moment could be the first time you see your child manage to do something new (put coat on independently, dress more independently, recognise a new word, write their name at home, share a book well – there are endless possibilities) or something that just surprises you that they can now do. We would recommend that the good news is something you are happy to share with others, i.e. not too personal.

Thank you for your support

The Early Years Team